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JERSEYVILLE - The Jerseyville Police Department recently announced they’re seeking 
assistance from the public with identifying the subject of an ongoing investigation.

The department made the announcement Thursday afternoon on their , Facebook page
attaching two pictures of the female subject they aim to identify.

“The Jerseyville Police Department is seeking information and attempting to identify 
this female subject in regards to an ongoing police investigation,” the department 
announced.

Both photos appear to be taken about an hour apart from ATM surveillance camera 
footage. Further details about the ongoing investigation were not yet made publicly 
available.

Those able to identify the individual are asked to contact the Jerseyville Police 
Department at 618-498-2131 and speak with Deputy Chief Scott Woelfel.

https://www.facebook.com/jerseyvillepd/posts/pfbid0fN88GrZSTRUdHcfLwCn4uu3pmUuiEFqX8Dw8cCngsGx1Bq1NBMdfXGFr4QpWknR1l?__cft__=AZXTceBomzgfluFfel3dbL1EQL2AgG-13QvC4qJOM7ke7JrozyXU1GsIIspARB-z5VU46mAU95E7yrlrzFS7K5ETjRtVQD8fdFZFc_iYxujgNonnInzMSdxk2k83HlyG59bb6wUivaVfHbYWeD_YyzJl&__tn__=%2CO%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

